
Recreation Ground Car Park Work Underway 

 

Work to improve access to the additional ‘Grassform’ spaces at the Village Hall Car Park got 

underway on Wednesday 13th Feb. When complete this will create an additional reinforced grassed 

over area which will facilitate access to the additional spaces which were created couple of years 

back. The Car Park can be come congested at peak times particularly when events at the Legion and 

the Village Hall coincide. When completed in 2/3 weeks time approximately 14 additional spaces will 

be created. The work will be funded by grants from Guildford Borough Council, i-gas community 

fund and the Parish Council. 


